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Letter from Brian Cubbon, Permanent
Undersecretary of State, Northern Ireland
Office, to Dr Garret FitzGerald, TD, Minister for
Foreign Affairs, thanking him for his personal
concern and sympathy on the occasion of
Cubbon’s injury in the bomb explosion that
killed Christopher Ewart-Biggs, the United
Kingdom Ambassador to Ireland

11 August 1976
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